
PLEASE ENSURE 
THAT YOUR CHILD 
ARRIVES ON TIME 
AND WEARING 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 23rd October 2024 Nursery – Y6 
 
 

We have arranged for individual photographs to be taken 
during the school day. 

 

 

We will arrange for brothers and sisters who attend our nursery/school to be taken 
together during the school day. 

 
PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD ARRIVES AT SCHOOL ON TIME, WE HAVE 

DESIGNATED TIMES AND ANY LATES WILL MISS THEIR TIME SLOT. 

 
 
 

PARENTS CAN ONLY PLACE ORDERS ONLINE DIRECT TO 

WRATES.  PLEASE DO NOT SEND ANY ORDERS INTO 

SCHOOL.  THANK YOU 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

There is no obligation to purchase any 
photographs.  
 
Photographs should be ready in plenty of 
time for you to order as Christmas 
presents for family and friends. 
 
All online orders placed by Parents will be 
delivered to school and sent home with 
your child. 
 
School cannot place online/post off 
any orders that are received into the 
school office.   
 


